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 Tamika Taylor-Ivory, Principal 
Miles Park School  

February 5, 2019 
 
Dear Families of Miles Park School Scholars: 
 
It is with sadness that I inform you of the passing of one of our beloved staff 
members. Mr. Keith Adams reportedly passed away in his home on Monday. Mr. Adams 
served as a dedicated paraprofessional, serving our MD/AU students in 6th-8th grade 
this year.  While he had students to which he was assigned specifically, he was also 
known to many other students that he interacted with (list ways if known, or  omit this 
sentence if he was not known to other students). 
 
As we work to comprehend this heartbreaking loss to our school community, we are 
committed to helping any of our students who may be saddened or confused by the 
unexpected loss of someone dear to them. 
 
News of the passing of someone they know may have a powerful effect on students, 
particularly those who personally knew the victim.  We therefore encourage you to 
listen to your children and to discuss with them any feelings and reactions they may 
have to the death of a friend or classmate, including these signs of stress: 
 

• Sleep difficulties (i.e., nightmares, trouble falling asleep, and sleeping too 
much) 

• Changes in appetite 
• Inability to concentrate 
• Absentmindedness 
• Irritability 
• Thoughts about death or dying 
• Isolation 
• Withdrawing from normal activities and friends 
• Increased aggression or acting out 
• Fearfulness and worries 

 
Death is always painful to understand, particularly for children who are experiencing 
the finality of death for the first time. Please call us if you have any questions or 
concerns about your child if you see any signs of sadness or confusion at news of this 
loss to our school community.  I know you share our sympathy for the family of Mr. 
Adams. Please contact our office if you have any questions regarding the information 
provided.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tamika Taylor-Ivory 
Principal 
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